
 

Week of: Oct 3rd- Oct 7th 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

    As we enter the month of October, 
the days are getting shorter and the 
weather is changing. Here are just a 
few dress code reminders.  With the 
cooler weather, students are 
permitted to wear solid maroon, 
gold/yellow, black, gray, or white 
sweaters, cardigans, and crew neck 
sweatshirts over their collared shirts. 
There should not be large logos, or 
prints on shirts or collegiate wear. 
Students are not permitted to wear 
shawls, blankets, or coats in school.  
     We do have gray Kennedy 
sweatshirts in the office if students 
need one.  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

Monday 10.3- Regular schedule 
                        -Dress down for Breast Cancer  
                            Awareness. Wear pink.                         
Tuesday 10.4 -7:30A.M. Mass in chapel 
                                                                             
Wednesday 10.5- Regular schedule 
                               
Thursday -10.6-College Fair at Thiel College for 
                              juniors and seniors. See Ms. 
                              Zreliak to sign up. 
                      -1:30 School mass in gymnasium 
                       -2:45-3:15 PLT in library  
  
Friday- 10.7- -Fire drill at 10:00AM 

 
Upcoming Date: Tuesday, 10.11- 6-7:30PM. 
                        Open House  

      
 
 
                        
                       
                       
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurse- Just a reminder that the nurse will not be in school on Monday, Oct 3rd. If students become ill they 

will be sent to the office to call home.  

Progress Reports-Parents, progress reports are available on Plus Portal. Continue to monitor student’s 

progress as well. Please email teachers with any questions or concerns.  

Lockdowns- Each month we will have lockdown practices.  This will allow students and faculty to run 

through the steps needed in case of an emergency. Periodically, as part of our procedure, we will bring a 

canine officer on school grounds to assist with the lockdown drills.  Our goal is to ensure the safety of our 

students at Kennedy Catholic MS/HS. 

Homecoming- Tickets for the Homecoming dance are $12.00 for individuals and $20.00 per couple.   

Ladies, please make sure you have your dresses approved by Mrs. Halicki no later than Friday, October 

14th   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 

 

 


